
From: tracy calvert < >  
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 5:46 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: 20ft vs 10ft set back 

 

I would like the existing interior set back of 20ft, to be adopted permanently as our by-law. 

I believe a greater distance between neighbours will help with noise and sighting problems. A 

few feet is significant when dealing with noise and other people's lives. 

I personally have my home very close to this setback and if a new owner of the adjacent property 

decided to build where they could get a view then they would be Right beside my house. That 

would be devastating situation for me. 

Tracy Calvert 

 


